

The Press Recognition Panel
Mappin House
4 Winsley Street
London W1W 8HF

16 October 2015

By Email only

Professor Tim Luckhurst
Professor of Journalism
Head of the Centre for Journalism
Room G1-07
Medway Building
Chatham Maritime
Kent ME4 4AG

Dear Professor Luckhurst

I am the Chair of the Press Recognition Panel. I have read your foreword to the report published yesterday by the Free Speech Network – Leveson's Illiberal Legacy.

The piece raises some areas of interest and concern for the Press Recognition Panel. I would be grateful for an opportunity to explore these further with you and wonder if we could find a mutually convenient date to meet and discuss.

The Press Recognition Panel is keen to engage with the wide range of people who have an interest in press regulation and I have also extended a similar invitation to the Free Speech Network.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Dr David Wolfe QC

Chair of the Press Recognition Panel

dwolfe@pressrecognitionpanel.org.uk